
 
Welcome to our latest newsletter. Have you recently moved house, changed job or mobile 
provider?  Do we have up to date contact details for yourself and any other contacts provided? If 
not please provide Miss Bailey with up to date details.   

Wear Something Red Day - Friday 23rd February 2024 
Thank you so much to everyone who came dressed in something red and donated on Friday to 
Cardiomyopathy UK. 

We raised £106.50!! Thank you to everyone for your generosity.  

Shakespeare Festival – 5 March 2024 
Wyre and some of Ribble will be taking part in the Shakespeare Festival at The Met, 
Bury on Tuesday, 5th March.  Please see ClassDojo for details of the day, and 
ParentPay for information that has been sent by The Met.   

Liverpool Trip – 7th March  
Due to staff being on strike the Maritime museum is currently closed.  Wyre Class will 
now be visiting the Albert Dock before attending the Liverpool Philharmonic on 
Thursday 7th  March. We are currently waiting on confirmation from the bus company 

as to what time we will be setting off – please keep an eye on ClassDojo for an update.  

The children in school on 7 March are invited to come to school in their pyjamas and 
to bring in their favourite bedtime story.  We will also be having a book day themed 
lunch on this day.  

 

Ribble and Wyre class will be taking part in Let’s Go Sing on 13th March at 
King George’s Hall. Audience tickets for Let’s Go Sing are available online 
at https://bwdvenues.com/whats-on/ or by ringing the box office on 

01254 582579. Tickets are £8 per adult, U18 £3.50.  There is also a small booking fee per ticket 
charged by KGH.  Doors will open at 5.15pm for the audience. 

Knowle Green Non Uniform Day – Friday 15th March 
As a reward for the most house points last half term, children in Knowle Green house are invited to 
attend school in non-uniform on Friday 15th March.   

Residential Trip  
Wyre class will be attending their residential trip to PGL Newby Wiske Hall from 20th to 22nd May.  
Reminder that the final instalment is now due.  

Class Photo  
Photographer will be in school on Tuesday 19th March to take a Reception and 
Year 6 class photograph.  These will then be available for parents to purchase.  
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Mothering Sunday 
Easter Service 

We will be attending an 
Easter Service at St Wilfrid’s 
Church at 2pm on Thursday 
28th March.  Parents and 
family members are 
welcome to attend. 
Following the service we 

will return to school and children can be 
dismissed at this time.  NB There is no after 
school club on this day.  

 
 

Confirmation 
Confirmation will take place on Sunday 14th April at 4pm by Bishop 
Philip.  Confirmation is open to Year 6 children and above. Any parent interested 
please contact Rev’d Brian directly on 07973 740981 or 
canonbrianmcconkey@btinternet.com.  

There will be two classes before Easter, Sunday 17th and Sunday 24th March at 4pm and afterwards 
on Monday 15th and Monday 22nd April 6.30- 7.30pm. 

PTFA EASTER DISCO & RAFFLE: 
Tickets for the PTFA Easter Disco are now available to purchase 
on ParentPay. As usual it costs £5 per child and includes a hot 
dog as well as a small bag of sweets OR chocolate treat (vegan 
and vegetarian alternatives available on request)  

 Infants Disco 3.45pm - 5pm (no need to collect children at 
3.30pm if they are attending the disco, just send their party 
clothes in to school with them.) 
Juniors Disco 5.15pm - 6.30pm 

PTFA EASTER RAFFLE: 
Tickets for the Raffle are also available to purchase now via 
ParentPay (preferable) for £1 per strip, or alternatively you can 
send cash in to school with your child/children. There will be 2 
draws, one draw at the infants disco, and one at the juniors 
with some fantastic Easter themed prizes to be won!  

 
Please remember to use #easyfundraising EVERY time you shop online. Over 7,000 brands will 
donate to Ribchester St Wilfrid's School PTFA for FREE when you use #easyfundraising to shop 
with them, so you can support us no matter what you’re buying! If you haven’t signed up yet, it’s 
easy and completely FREE. Please sign up and help us raise more at: Please sign up and help us 
raise more: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ribchesterswcptfa/ 

So far we have a total of free donations raised to date of £1,638.49  
£22.10 in the last 30 days with 47 supporters 



 

 



 

Diary of Dates: 
4 March  Hodder Class Florence Nightingale Workshop 

5 March Shakespeare Festival – Wyre Class and Year 4   

7 March  World Book Day (including special lunch menu) 

7 March Wyre Class Liverpool Trip 

8 March Ribble Class Sharing Assembly 

13 March Let’s Go Sing Concert  

15 March  Knowle Green non-uniform day 

19 March Reception and Year 6 Class Photograph 

22 March Wyre Class Sharing Assembly 

25 March  PTFA Disco 

26 March Year 5 Hockey Tournament – Longridge High School   

27 March  Easter Lunch  

28 March Easter Service – 2pm – St Wilfrid’s Church.   

14 April  Confirmation – St Wilfrid’s Church 

15 April  Yoga Day – whole school – details to follow 

15 April School re-opens  

25 April  Ribble Class Blackburn Museum  

6 May  School closed – Bank Holiday Monday 

13 – 16 May  Year 6 end of key phase assessments  

20 – 22 May Wyre Class residential trip 

24 May – 3.30pm School closes for Half Term break 

3 June Inset Day  

4 June School reopens 


